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BANANA SHIRE COUNCIL 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS, PRAIRIE STREET, BfLOELA, OLD ~ 0 <4-! ~ ~ ~ 

'l>·M'Y 
All communications 10 be addressed 10 The Chief Executive Officer 

POSTAL ADDRESS: p.a. Box 412, Biloe!a, Old 4715 

FACSIMILE: (07) 4992 3493 

TELEPHONE: (07) 4992 9500 

YOUR REFERENCE: 

OUR REFERENCE: JH:dh - 98/8117179-6119 

DATE: 

Enquiries: John Hooper 
IS September 1998 

Dear Sir, 

Re Strategic Review of the Ombudsman 
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I refer to your letter of the 14 August 1998 advising that your Committee intends 
evaluating the findings and recommendations made in the Report of the Strategic Review 
of the Queensland Ombudsman, and inviting Council to make a submission to their 
review by 18 September 1998. 

Your letter was tabled at the August Ordinary Meeting of Council when I was directed to 
advise that Council supports the continuation of this important and necessary service. 

Yours faithfully. 

per, 
EXECUTIVE OFFICER. 

The Chair - Legal, Constitutional & 
Administrative Review Committee 
Legislative Assembly of Queensland 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE Q 4000 w:\mteflngs\l998\08aug\l7179.doc 




